
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 4, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Kindergarten registration for the 2020-2021 school year will be a district-wide effort. 
Registration is taking place on August 18th, August 19th and August 20th between the hours of 
8:00 a.m. and 2:30 p.m. at Skowhegan Area High School.  

Beginning the week of August 10th, the Canaan Elementary, North Elementary and Mill 
Stream Elementary School office assistants will be in touch with families that are already on our 
kindergarten lists to set up registration appointments. If your child is not on the list, no problem, 
please feel free to contact the school directly to have your child added to the list and to set up 
your registration appointment.  

Please know that we are taking all safety precautions during registration, so students 
and family members will be asked to wear face coverings and practice 6 foot social distancing. 
We look forward to seeing you all soon! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Steve Swindells, Principal of Canaan Elementary School 
Julie Kimball, Principal of Mill Stream Elementary School 
Steve Gagne, Principal of North Elementary School 
 
Canaan Elementary School #474-3901 
Mill Stream Elementary School #634-3121 
North Elementary School #474-2907 
 


